
The Roman Catholic Parish  
of  St. Vincent de Paul  

 250 Bebout Avenue,  
Stirling, New Jersey  07980  

Phone: (908) 647 -0118    Fax: (908) 647 -5992  
 
 
 
 

Parish Office ð908 -647 -0118  
In an  emergency  call  

973 -222 -0720  
 
Parish website: stvincentschurch.org 
Parish Email: parish@stvdp.org 
 

PASTORAL STAFF  
 
Fr. A. Richard Carton, Pastor 
frrichardcarton@stvdp.org  

 

Vincent G. Clarke, Music Ministry  
908-647-4926 

 

Sr. Krystyna Dziadkowiec  
Pastoral Associate 
 
Sr. Elsa Jeronimo, C.S.JB.  
Director of Social Outreach 
srelsa@stvdp.org 

 

Deirdre Nemeth  
Director  of Religious Formation  
908-647-6772 dnemeth@stvdp.org 

 

Amilee Bishop  
Youth/Confirmation Coordinator  

908-295-8104.  
StVincent@boldym.com  

 

Peter OôNeill, Deacon 
908-647-7258-pjoneill@att.net  

 
 

Parish Trustees  
Alan Tangreti  
Timothy Wallisch  
 

PARISH OFFICE STAFF  
 

Vera Castagna  
Parish Secretary 
 
Maria DeLuca  
Religious Formation Secretary 
 
Teri Kesselmeyer  
Technology and Communications 
 

Mary Woods  
Parish Finance Coordinator  

We are a Catholic community rooted in the  
         Eucharist and committed to the poor.  

 
Sunday Mass Schedule  

 
(Vigil Mass)  

Saturday ð5 PM  
     

Sunday  
8:30 and 10:30AM  

 
Confession ðSaturday at 4 PM  
at other times by appointment.  

 

 
Weekday Mass Schedule  

 
 

8:30 AM  Monday  - Saturday  
 
 
ñIt would be easier for the world 
to survive without the sun than to 
do so without the Holy Mass.ò  

 St. Padre  Pio  

file://svdpparish/parish/abonacci/My Pictures/st john bosco.htm
tel:908-295-8104
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SUNDAY COLLECTION REPORT  

The weekend of August 20th and 21st  
 

Total amount in envelopes:      $6,363           

Loose:           $1,834                                 

Online Parish Pay:                      $2,815        

Total offered:        $11,012   

 

Missionary Co -op Appeal  $3,552  

Please remember the needs of the parish when 
you return from vacation. We depend on your 
generosity to continue our  mission. 

MASS INTENTIONS  
 
MONDAY   August 29th  

 The Passion of St. John the Baptist  

8:30 AM      David ñDukeò Dorsi 
    Deceased Members of the Beer Family  
    Deceased Members of the Vicendese Family 
    
TUESDAY   August 30th  
8:30 AM      Fr. Robert Connor  (Living)  

   Patricia Buziak  
   Donald Childress 

                 
    

WEDNESDAY  August 31st  
8:30 AM   Helena Rohal     (Living)  

   Joseph DeVincentis 
   Alfredo Q. Tan 
 
 

THURSDAY  September 1st  
8:30 AM      Br. Teresiano Madrigal (Living)  

   William Deal  
   Carmine Fusco 
      
  

FRIDAY   September 2  
8:30 AM   Holy Souls in Purgatory 
   Catherine Harty  
  Frank and Jessie Giacumbo 
 
             

SATURDAY  September 3  
      Saint Gregory the Great, Pope and  

Doctor of the Church  

8:30 AM       Deacon Bill Wagner 
   Barbara Cicalese 
                          Dennis Wharten 

 
23rd  SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME  

 
 
 
 

  5:00 PM                People of the Parish  
(Saturday)   Norbert Terrie  
   Mary Strauss 
 

 
SUNDAY   September 4th  
8:30 AM      Marilyn Vecchiotti  
   Helen P. Wallace 
   Edward C. Treich 
 
 

10:30 AM       Joseph and  Lena LaFerrera 
   Michael John Elia  
   Josephine Forte 
 

Daily Mass Readings  
 

Monday 
1 Cor 2:1-5; Mk 6:17-29 

Tuesday 
1 Cor 2:10b-16; Lk 4:31-37 

  
Wednesday 

1 Cor 3:1-9; Lk 4:38-44 

Thursday 
1 Cor 3:18-23; Lk 5:1-11 

First Friday 
1 Cor 4:1-5; Lk 5:33-39 

First Saturday 
1 Cor 4:6b-15; Lk 6:1-5 

"In the Catholic tradition, responsible citizenship is a 
virtue; participation in the political process is a moral 
obligation. Every believer is called to faithful citizenship, 
to become an informed, active, and responsible 
participant in the political process."  (Faithful citizenship)  

  Reborn through the  
  waters of Baptism and  
  the  outpouring of the  
  Holy Spirit,  we embrace 
 

Adeline Marie Fritts  
daughter of Gregory and Dana  

 
claimed now by Christ for the  

fullness of Eternal Life.  

THE SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM  



PASTORôS COLUMN 
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SERVICEé the way of true discipleship. 

 Some may remember that at the start of a recent homily I sang the opening line of a song, 
Summertime. ñSummer time and the living is easy.ò While that is essentially true, easy does not always 
mean slow or less productive. This past week has been a bee hive of activity as you will see from some of the 
pictures and information in this bulletin. Many parishioners have commented about the ódevelopingô Shrine 
of Our Lady of Fatima near the church building. We have been so blessed with a number of parishioners in 
the scouting community who have worked on projects to benefit our faith community. Sean Theoclitus built 
a memorial wall in our parish cemetery where parishioners could have the names of their loved one 
inscribed. Joseph Conant built the Outdoor Stations of the Cross. Jonathan Soldan cemented the pieces for 
the Shrine of Our Lady of Fatima which is the beginning phase of two Eagle Scout projects. Joseph Wagner 
will design and build a patio of blocks to encircle the Shrine. Each of these projects have been completed 
through the efforts of many scouts, adult supervisors, local business owners and the generosity of 
parishioners. On Saturday last, after  the scouts worked on the Shrine, they were joined by some of the boy 
scouts from Troop 59 and girl scouts from Troops 4581 and 870 to tackle another project. Together they 
weeded the Edith Walto Memorial Garden in the front of the property. Again it was so delightful to know 
that service was in the hearts and at the hands of our young parishioners and their parents on a Saturday 
morning in the Summer. Their work is greatly appreciated and makes such a wonderful difference.  

 Last Thursday I offered Mass with the participants of our Userve Camp. These middle school aged 
parishioners, with high school and adult members of the parish, participated in a variety of service projects. 
It is awesome that these young people took time from their summer vacation to work with and minister to 
others. It is such a gift that young parishioners are given the opportunity to serve. These are life long skills 
which, when introduced at a young age, become the fabric of the person and their discipleship in Christ. It 
was delightful to share with the participants a time to give God thanks and praise for their service. I 
commented to those assembled that just like the disciples after Jesus sent them out they returned rejoicing 
in all that they were able to accomplish in and through Jesus. I also encouraged them to be servants in their 
own home. Sometimes we can be great about serving others, but then roll our eyes or give excuses when 
someone in our family circle asks us to do something helpful for them. Forming young disciples for Christ is 
a gift for the present and the future.  

 Speaking of forming disciples, we give God thanks that a second of our parishioners is now in 
formation and discernment for the Priesthood. John Calabro continues his formation and studies at the 
North American College in Rome. In addition, Stephen Delia began his formation and studies this week in 
College Seminary at St. Andrewôs Hall which is located on the Campus of Seton Hall University. This is such 
wonderful news for us as a parish and a sure sign that God answers our prayers when we ask for an increase 
in vocations. Stephen has been an altar server and lector at Masses here, and has participated in the life of 
the parish in a variety of ways. Thank God for his parents, sisters, family and friends who have encouraged 
his desire to know Godôs will for his life. Please continue to keep John, and now add Stephen, to your daily 
prayers, that the Lord may reveal His holy will for their lives and that many others will follow their example 
and courage to ask first what God wills for them. 

 There certainly has been much going on in these summer days, thank God. There is so much to be 
grateful for and to thank God for. As we spend these last days of the summer may there be opportunity to 
thank God for how truly blessed we are in so many ways. 

Peace, 

Fr. Richard 

 

P.S. Save the dateðtraining for new altar servers will take place at 9:00AM, Saturday, September 17th. 
Children in grade 3 and above are invited to serve the Lord and begin their formation as disciples who serve 
the One who came to serve us with His life.  
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PLEASE REMEMBER IN YOUR PRAYERS  
 

Those who serve in the military:  

Sean Milde, Greg Scaduto, Frank Fasano, Marcia 
Fernandes, Richard Lister, Eric Leverone, Jay 
Donato, Frank Messina, Eileen Murphy, Peter 
Giovanni,  Brian Reynolds, John E. Siedler IV, and 
Alex Slevens. 

Those who are ill:   

George Thoms, Tina Passarelli, Richard Sherer, 
Joan G. Smith, Anne Moore, Maple Young, Kevin 
Shea, Helen Murray, Larry Hebert, Larry Oster, 
Lou Aroneo, Msgr. Patrick Brown, Jack and Maria 
Bickel, Mary Keller, Dorothy Paul, Givi Trauwaert, 
Ruth Ann Rahe, Mary Bigelis, George Armenti III, 
MaryAnn Paster, Anne Galdieri, Terry McCloskey, 
Patricia Caruso-Minicozzi, Susan Holmes, Pat 
Moran, and Eric Binner.  

 

Those who have died to this world  
Virginia Lammers and Ingeburg Hujer  

Requiescat in Pace  
 

May all the faithful who have departed this world 
rest in your eternal peace.  Amen 

READINGS  FOR NEXT SUNDAY  

GROCERY GIFT CARDS  

Grocery gift cards will continue to be sold as a 
fundraiser. To purchase cards, please call the 
parish office at 908-647-0118. You can reserve the 
amount of Gift Cards and an envelope with your 
name will be available for you to pick up after 
Mass on the weekend. Or you can visit the Parish 
House during the week and purchase them 
directly.  Thank you for your continued support.  

First Reading:  
Wisdom 9:13 -18b  
This reading acknowledges 
that people have had a 
difficult time attempting to 

know God's wishes. At times we have difficulty 
understanding the things that happen on earth. 
Therefore, learning of things in heaven would have 
been impossible, except that God sent us wisdom and 
the Holy Spirit to help us understand him.  
 
Second Reading: Philemon 9 -10, 12-17 
Paul writes to Philemon regarding Onesimus, a slave 
who ran away and encountered Paul. Although Paul 
wished Onesimus could remain with him, he did not 
want to violate Philemon's wishes. Paul asks that 
Philemon receives his friend Onesimus as a beloved 
brother, not as a slave. He closes by saying, "Welcome 
him as you would me." 
 
Gospel: Luke 14:25 -33  
Jesus warns people who wish to follow him that they 
must abandon everyone else first. A person calculates 
the amount of money needed to complete a project 
before they begin it. In the same way, Jesus warns these 
people to consider exactly what is involved before they 
make a commitment to follow him.  

The Diocese of Paterson Menôs Conference will be 
Oct. 15 at St. Paul Inside the Walls from 8:30AM 
to 1:00PM. This is an opportunity for men to 
nurture their spirituality and to be more involved 
with their parishes. Presentations will be given by 
Danny Abramowicz, former NFL receiver, Peter 
Herbeck, Director of Renewal Ministries, and 
Pete Burak, Director of Young Adult Outreach for 
Renewal Ministries. The conference will conclude 
with Mass celebrated by Bishop Serratelli. Visit 
insidethewalls.org for more information.  

 DIOCESAN MENôS CONFERENCE 

The flowers in front of the altar are  
 

in memory of  
 

Edward McMonagle  

FLOWER/VOTIVE CANDLE OFFERING  

Eucharistic Adoration will resume on the First 
Friday of October. Parishioners are needed for the 
following hours: First Friday 10:00am to 11:00am 
and 9:00pm to 10:00pm; and First Saturday 
2:00am to 3:00am.  
Please contact Christine Regnault to be placed on 
the schedule 908-872-4444. 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION  

K of C BLOOD DRIVE  

The Knights of Columbus Blood 
Drive is Monday, August 29 from 
2:30pm - 8:30pm in the gym.  
 

Please see a representative in the 
Narthex after Mass to sign up.  

CHRISTMAS CONCERT  

Save the Date  
The Orchestra of St. Peter by the Sea 

conducted by Fr. Alphonse Stephenson will 

present their third annual Christmas Concert 

on Saturday, December 10, 2016 at 7:30pm.  

Ticket information will be available soon!  



August 27th and August 28th                       Page Five 

The need is continuous and the following 
items are in short supply :    
Canned corn, green beans, mixed vegetables, 
coffee, tea, hot chocolate, dry milk, tuna, mac 
nô cheese, chicken noodle soup, vegetable 
soup, sardines, spaghetti, noodles, honey nut 
cheerios, raisin bran, corn flakes, small dry 
red beans, canned pinto beans, navy beans, 
pink beans, refried beans, tomato sauce and 
instant potatoes. 

Thank you for your continued support.  

PARISH FOOD PANTRY NEEDS  

The following are not permitted on cemetery grounds: artificial flowers, plastic or ceramic statues, vigil 
lights, trees, shrubs, ivy grave coverings and stands, metal legs or hooks for potted plants.  Flowerbeds are 
permitted, running the width of a headstone and extending one foot off the monument base. Modest 
fencing of flowerbeds is allowed. Masonry or any other fencing around flower beds considered obtrusive or 
hazardous is not permitted. Maintenance of permitted plantings is the sole responsibility of the family. Any 
decorations, plantings or borders not permitted may be removed at any time. All rules subject to change 
upon consideration for the safety for those who visit and for aesthetic or religious reasons.  
 
The rules above are posted in the cemetery and given to those who purchase plots. There are a number of 
situations in which the rules have been ignored.  Trees and shrubs which have been planted will 
compromise foundations and eventually cause monuments to topple. As stated above masonry borders and 
fencing is prohibited.  Both these infractions are potential safety hazards.  In addition these violations 
interfere with the upkeep of the cemetery. 
 
Therefore, beginning October 1, 2016  we will be removing trees and shrubs from the cemetery and 
removing any permanent masonry flower bed borders.  For those with plots in the cemetery you have the 
option of removing or transplanting trees and shrubs yourself prior to October 1 .  You also have the option 
of removing any permanent borders and replacing them in accordance with the rules stated. Your 
understanding and cooperation is appreciated as we strive to maintain our parish cemetery.  

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL CEMETERY  

SNOW REMOVAL AND  
LANDSCAPING BIDS  

We are looking for proposals for snow 

removal and landscaping on our campus. If 
you or someone you know is interested, 

please call the parish house 908 -647 -0118 

and ask for Mary Woods or email her at 
mwoods@stvdp.org.  Thank you. 

For adults who have never been baptized, 
adults who have been baptized in another 
Christian tradition and who believe that God 
is calling them to full membership in the 
Roman Catholic Church, adults who were 
baptized Catholic but have had no instruction 
in the faith or have not received the 
Sacraments of First Eucharist and/or 
Confirmation.  
Through study, faith formation and 
discernment adults engage the process which 
will bring them into fuller sacramental 
membership within the Church.  
Please contact Fr. Richard if 
you or someone you know 
would be interested or if 
would like to have more 
information. Sessions will 
begin in October. 

THE RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION 
OF ADULTS (RCIA)  

September 30th to October 2nd at the Blue 
Army Shrine, Washington Twp. NJ. The 
retreat will be directed by Fr. Richard. See 
fliers in vestibule or contact Sr. Elsa soon for 
more information. Space is filling up quickly!  

PARISH ANNUAL WOMENôS RETREAT  

ARE YOU REGISTERED TO VOTE?  

Election Day is Nov. 8  
If you are 18 or older and 
not yet registered, please 
visit www.registertovote.org 
or call your County 
Superintendent of Elections.  
Absentee ballots are also available on line.  
The deadline for voter registration is October 18.  
 

Your vote is so important!  

mailto:mwoods@stvdp.org
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Thanks to the members of Girl Scout Troops 4581 and 870, with members of Cub Scout Pack 59 
and Boy Scout Troop 59 with their parents who weeded the Edith Walto Memorial Garden in the 
front of the church property. After the Boy Scouts had worked with Jonathan Soldan in setting the 
pieces for the Shrine of Our Lady of Fatima at the church, they joined with the other scouts and 
worked as a great team. We are blessed to have such wonderful disciples who serve so generously.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


